Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th June, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 31st
ultimo, with plans advised therein of the cable layout of
the electrical equipment proposed for Messrs. Soc. An, John
Cockerill's Yard No, 657, and with regard thereto I have to
inform you that these plans will be approved provided the
installation be as shown and amended thereon, and the remaining
requirements of the Rules for Electrical Equipment be complied
with,

Two sets of the plans in question are being
returned to you under separate cover, and it is concluded
that plans of the main switchboard will be forwarded for
consideration in due course.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.




